
MEMORANDUM CITY/BOROUGH OF JUNEAU 
  155 South Seward Street, Juneau, Alaska  99801 
 
 
 

EMAILED MEMORANDUM 
 
 
         TO: Renee Loree Date: June 13, 2023 

CBJ Purchasing Officer 
 
    FROM: Greg Smith   

Contract Administrator 
 
SUBJECT: POSTING NOTICE OF PROPOSERS 

Engineering Services for BRH Seismic Evaluation  
(C3) RFP E23-298 

 
 
This memo is to give notice of the results of proposal evaluations for the subject project.  
Proposals were received from four Consultants: BBFM Engineers, PCS Structural, RESPEC 
Company, PND Engineers, and WJE Associates. 
 
The apparent successful proposer is PCS Structural.  
 
Following is a copy of the Proposal Evaluation Summary dated June 12, 2023. 
 
This notice begins the protest period per Purchasing Code 53.50.062.  Protests will be executed 
in accordance with CBJ Ordinance 53.50.062 “Protests”, and 53.50.080 “Administration of 
Protest.” The CBJ Purchasing Code is available online at: http://www.juneau.org/law or from the 
CBJ Purchasing Division at (907) 586-5258. 
 
 
c:  Proposers 
    Marc Walker, BRH Facilities Director 

http://www.juneau.org/law

